
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 18th November 2019 

Parking Problems 

Whilst we appreciate there is sometimes a need for children to come to school in the car, can we 

please urge parents to park and drive safely on the street outside school and keep our children 

safe. We have sadly had a number of parents parking on the zig zag lines and the double yellow 

lines outside the shop, consequently we have been left with no other option than to take action and 

report the vehicle to the Nottinghamshire Enforcement Officer.  

 

We need everyone’s support in keeping our children and families at Sutton Road Primary 

safe.  

Year 1 Snow Globe 

The teachers made a giant snow globe so we could 

find out what a snow globe was and what it was like 

in a snow globe. 

We went into the Snow Globe and had to find jigsaw 

pieces falling down in the snow. When we came out 

we had to put our pieces together and it made the 

front cover of a book called The Snow Globe Family.  

It was great fun trying to catch the jigsaw pieces  

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 

The Great Nursery Tea Party  

As part of our new vehicle ‘The Great Nursery 

Tea Party’ we have been food tasting this week. 

The Nursery Children loved tasting different 

types of food and talking about the kind of food 

they eat at home. We voted on which was our 

favorite and thought about the different food 

people eat around the world. It was delicious!  
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Aldi Kits for school 

We did it!  

With all your help we have collected a whopping 917 stickers and have 

completed 3 posters! 

Thank you to everyone who bought them in. We are thrilled. 

Panto Trip 

We are all going to the Panto on Friday 13th 

December 2019 to see  Cinderella. 

See our letter for full details and don’t miss 

out on this amazing trip 

Scholastic Half Price Book Fair  
We shall once again be having a Scholastic half price book fair between Tuesday 26th November 

until Tuesday 3rd December.  

We shall very soon be putting out flyers and posters to help promote the event.  

If parents go on to the scholastic website then they can buy vouchers for books which enable 
them to get a further 20% off.  

As usual, we will also have £25 worth of vouchers (5 x £5 vouchers) that go into a daily prize 
draw. In order to go into the prize draw you simple have to 
buy an item from the book fair and you will automatically be 

entered. 

On some days we shall also be opening the book fair at 2.30 
so that parents are able to buy books as Christmas 

presents without children being around.  

We may also be offering a ‘wrapping table’.  

More details will come out nearer the time. 

Flu Immunisation Day 

 It is time for your child’s yearly flu 

vaccination!  

School Years: Reception, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 

(children born between 01.09.2008 and 

31.08.2015)  

Wednesday 11th December  

Please see letter for full details 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Tuesday 19th November 2019   - 2EB and 2MB library visit 

Thursday 21st November 2019   - Individual Photo Day 

Tuesday 26th November 2019   - Year 4 Cadbury World Trip 

Tuesday 26th November 2019   - Scholastic half price book fair Starts 

Monday 2nd December 2019   - Last Day of Scholastic half price book fair  

Monday 9th December 2019    -  KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

Tuesday 10th December 2019   - KS1 Nativity AM performance 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - KS1 Nativity PM performance 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - Flu immunisation Day 

Thursday 12th December 2019   - SCHOOL CLOSED - General Election  

Friday 13th December 2019   - Panto Trip 

Tuesday 17th  December 2019   - Year 5 Trip to All Saints Panto 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Year 2 Christmas Sing a long 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - KS2 visit to Church for Christmas Service 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Dinner Day 

Monday 23rd December 2019  - First Day of Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-27 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 

Individual Photos 

This has now been rescheduled to Thursday 21st November 2019. 

Please return your letter if you wish for sibling photographs to be taken 


